
 
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
    
  
                August 4, 2025 
 
 
TO:  Members participating in the Ductile Iron Poles Bid 
 
FROM: Sharon Samuels 
 
SUBJECT:    Award Extension of the Ductile Iron Poles Bid  
 
******************************************************************************************************* 
The FMPA Purchase & Delivery of Ductile Iron Poles Bid award is scheduled to expire 
September 30, 2025.   
 
The awarded bidder, McWane Poles, has agreed to hold the terms for an additional year, 
but has requested price increases in accordance with Paragraph 12 (escalation/de-
escalation) of the Terms and Conditions section of the bid to offset increasing costs.  The 
Participating Members have accepted the price increase. 
 
The Participating Members and the awarded vendors have mutually agreed to extend the 
award for an additional year, per the FMPA Terms and Conditions.  This extension is valid 
until September 30, 2026.  At that time, the Participating Members will consider whether to 
renew the award or reissue a new bid to obtain new pricing. 
 
All other aspects of the bid remain the same. 
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call. 
 
Attachments 
 
cc: Bidders 
 
 


